
Local  landscape  architect
joins  larger  firm  with  new
Tahoe office
Royston  Hanamoto  Alley  &  Abey  landscape  architects  and
planners has opened a South Lake Tahoe office. Local landscape
architect, Brett Long, has joined the RHAA team to head the
new office.

Long and RHAA teamed together on the El Dorado Beach project
at Lakeview Commons.

RHAA  is  a  54-year-old  landscape  architecture  firm  with
additional offices in Mill Valley and San Francisco. RHAA
employs  sustainable  development  principles  to  ensure  that
design  solutions  integrate  ecological  systems,  maximize
economic benefits, and create places of beauty. The firm’s
work  ranges  from  playgrounds  to  rooftop  gardens  to
streetscapes.
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